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Dear Sirs
 
As respective Local Planning Authority and Local Highway Authority for all roads within the
Borough, (with the exception of Trunk Roads), Swindon Borough Council has considered A417
Missing Link Project (the scheme) and associated consultation by Highways England to date.
 
The Authority is able to confirm that in relation to the scheme, it considers that there has been
compliance with the following duties:
 
Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42
Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47
Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48
 
It is noted that Swindon Borough Council will be able to make further representations on the
scheme and its associated impacts in due course.
 
Kind regards
 
Nigel Atkinson
On behalf of Swindon Borough Council
 
 

 

Nigel Atkinson
Strategic Allocations Transport Manager

Mobile:   
 
www.swindon.gov.uk
 

                                                                                  

 

From: O'Loan, Kathryn <Kathryn.OLoan@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 01 June 2021 12:51
Subject: A417 Missing Link Project



Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find the attached letter regarding the Adequacy of Consultation
request in respect of the application for Development Consent for the
proposed A417 Missing Link Project. The Deadline for the Adequacy of
Consultation response is Tuesday 15 June 2021.

If you have any queries, please direct them to the London Resort case
team at A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.

Kind regards,

Katy
 
 
***
Kathryn O’Loan
NSIP Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
 

 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov
Email: kathryn.oloan@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Telephone: 0303 444 5377
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

 
The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of
Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files
transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify
me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it
for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of
email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom of
Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject
to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also
confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of
computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses
that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate
virus scanner. 
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